Rulo Bridge Memorabilia at Falls City Library

(KTNC) -- Several items commemorating the old Rulo Bridge have been donated to the Falls City Library and Arts Center.

Randy and Lori Gottula have donated a copy of their film, in DVD format, of the January 19th bridge demolition.

Darlene Harkendorf has donated a copy of her book of photography on the bridge-building process. The library also has a copy of the groundbreaking ceremony commemorative issue from Rulo Celebration Fund coordinator Jane Zentner.

The items can be checked out at the Falls City Library. They will be archived in the Genealogy Room.

Demolition crews brought down one span of the old bridge last Sunday. The remaining parts of the bridge will be removed in the next few weeks.

MSC News